
Saturday October 7th 2023 

9am in the D.A Campbell Building 

Participants please arrive at 8:50am to check-in 

 

Attention Grade 4 and 5 Students: 

You are invited to the Rockton Fair Spelling Bee. 

There will be prizes for the top three competitors. 

Registration will be limited. 

 

Register by emailing:  

Lindsay Plumstead at lplumste@hwdsb.on.ca 

Registration closes Wednesday October 4th 

 

Please include your child’s name and school when you register. 

Contact Lindsay with any questions at the email listed above. 
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